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Northwest Florida State College Public Safety Department Holds Candlelight Vigil
for Okaloosa County Sheriff's Office Deputy Bill Myers

NICEVILLE, Fla. — A community candlelight vigil honoring Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office Deputy Bill Myers will be
held on Sunday, Sept. 27, at 7 p.m. on the Niceville Campus of Northwest Florida State College. The ceremony will
also serve as an opportunity to recognize and appreciate the service of all law enforcement officers and first
responders. Representatives from public safety agencies throughout the local area are expected to attend.

The publicis invited to the event, which is sponsored by the NWF State College Public Safety Department. The vigil
will be held at the site of the college’s planned new public safety memorial in front of Building 510.
#8848

For more information concerning this press announcement, please contact Stephanie Pettis, APR, Director, Marketing and Public
Relations, Northwest Florida State College, 850-729-5362 or pettiss3@nwifsc.edu, or Colin Lipnicky, Staff Assistant, Marketing and
Public Relations, lipnickc@nwisc.edu.
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